Free Flight Nationals

As you are all aware Barkston Heath will not be available for the Free Flight Nationals, and you will have read that in the Chairman’s letter. Following that news, the FFTC will meet to discuss what can be done.  The FFTC will discuss the options and agree a plan. Please understand that the FFTC will consider all the possibilities and plan accordingly. 

Please understand the situation we face and keep in touch via the BMFA website and the FFTC page and act accordingly.

